Special Town Board Meeting August 24, 2009 6:00 P.M. Bradley Town Hall

Chairman Kevin Koth called the meeting was called to order. Present were supervisors Joan Hilgendorf, Bill Jelinek and LeRoy Rupnow.

A John Deere representative was present to explain the terms of the extended warranty for the newly purchased loader. The board decided to wait as they have one year to decide.

The roof on the shelter at Kahle Park was torn off. The board will get prices, as they do not want to leave it as is over the winter months.

(Meeting to be continued following the Plan Commission meeting.)

M/M Hilgendorf/Jelinek to approve the final plat for the Rapel Estate sub-division. Passed 4-0

M/M Hilgendorf/Jelinek to approve the minor sub-division request for John Remmers. Passed 4-0

M/M Koth/Hilgendorf to approve the purchase of a Dell computer for the clerk's office for \$1,197.98 and to have Mark Alberg assist in setting it up. Passed 4-0

M/M Hilgendorf/Rupnow to adjourn. Passed 4-0

Ann Eckman, Clerk